
At MHC, we take the health and safety of members and providers very 
seriously.  As the novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak evolves, 
MHC continues to closely monitor information from the World Health 
Organization (WHO), U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC), and the individual state departments of health. 

MHC continues to operate as usual.  Our team is equipped to work     
remotely with no disruption in service so we can provide you and your 
dependents the assistance and continuity of care you need. For more 
information, call MHC at 800-255-3081 to speak to a case manager. 

HERE’S WHAT YOU CAN DO: 

Speak to an MHC Case Manager by Phone 

Request Information Through the MHC Website 

Inquire About Telehealth with Your Current MHC Provider  

Schedule a Telehealth Session with a MHC Provider  

Request Informational Resources 

Telehealth Services 

To ensure timely, accessible, and safe 
appointments during this public health 
crisis, MHC  and our preferred providers 
can provide telehealth services to all   
covered members and dependents . 

By offering telehealth services we aim to 
prioritize your health and to reduce the 
risk of community exposure, ensuring 
that you receive quality clinical care to 
meet your behavioral health needs. 

The same services that are provided in a 
face‐to‐face therapy session can be 
offered via telehealth at no additional 
cost. 

Contact an MHC Case Manager for  
more details about telehealth. 
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